
Temporary Disability Assistance Program, Department of Human Services 
$22.0 Million (N00G00.08) 
 
 
Purpose: Recovery Now Funding  
 

For the rest of FY21, assistance under the program will be increased by $100 each month. 
Recipients shall not be removed from the program before July 1, 2021, except due to a final 
determination of a Supplemental Security Income claim. In addition, a recipient who was denied 
payments on or after July 1, 2020, shall be retroactively reenrolled, also until July 1, 2021, subject to 
the same restriction. 
 
Program Highlights and Plans to Allocate Remaining Balance: 
 

● As of February 27, 2021, 9,739 recipients received a monthly benefit increase of $100. 
● As of March 4, 2021, 94% of all eligible cases have been reopened.  

 
Programmatic and/or Implementation Issues: 
 

● Reopening cases for individuals who have since become employed and have verified income.  
 
Distribution of Funds: 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Source: Department of Human Service, Department of Budget and Management 


	DHS Temporary Disability Assistance Program March 10

